
 
 

 
 
 
 

Applicants for the recruitment of mid-supervisory staff 
at BEAC are informed that the list of eligible 
candidates for written tests is being displayed at the 
respective national head offices of each of the 6 
member states (Bangui, Brazzaville, Libreville, 
Ndjamena, Malabo, Yaoundé) and equally at the 
BEAC headquarters in Yaoundé. 
 
Candidates will receive their convocation by email 
between March 30th and April 5th. The written exam is 
scheduled on April 16th and 17th, 2016. 
 
No information on the modalities and content of the 
tests will be given. 
 
After consulting the lists and after April 10th, any 
request for further information may be made by email 
to beac.recrutement-2016@apave.com  
 
No Information will be given by phone.  
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